
HB 454 -- ZERO-TOLERANCE DISCIPLINE POLICY

SPONSOR: Mackey

This bill requires school districts to prohibit any zero-tolerance
disciplinary policy. Zero-tolerance discipline that results in an
automatic disciplinary consequence without reviewing each pupil in
a case by case manner is prohibited.

This bill is the same as HB 1806 (2024).


